
January 2025 The Green House   519-371-3642 ext 5101        830-4pm   
 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

 6 
10-1145 
Community 
Outreach Meal  
1-Billiards-$1 
2- walk and chat  
 

7 
9- sorting and 
decluttering clothes closet  
1-skating-$1 followed by 
a hot beverage at drop in 
@2pm 
 

8 
10-1145 Community 
Outreach Meal 
10- Coffee group at Tim’s 
1-games afternoon and 
social time  

9 
9- sorting 
decluttering 
games/movies  
12- 2Table Manna 
at Salvation 
Army/SOS clinic  
1-3 Shuffleboard at 
meeting Place-$2 

10 
830-12 drop in  
130 – Peer Support  

 

 13 
10-1145 
Community 
Outreach Meal 
1-Billiards-$1 
2-cleaning good food 
hampers 

14 
10- coffee group at Tim’s  
1-snow shoeing or winter 
walk followed by hot 
chocolate drop in 
@230pm 

15 
10-1145 Community 
Outreach Meal 
930-1130 staff in 
community meeting 
12- leave for Owen Sound 
shopping trip at Wal Mart 

16 
11-1 Movie at library 
1-3 Shuffleboard at 
meeting place - $2  

17 
830-12 drop in  
12-volunteer 
appreciation session  
2- winter walk and 
talk  
 
 
 

 

 20 
10-1145 
Community 
Outreach Meal 
12- bake cake  
1-Billiards-$1 
2-Mindful coloring and 
chat  

21 
11- library – picking 
movie  
1-Planning meeting  
2-Bingo! Bingo! -$2 
3- Birthday celebration  

22 
10-1145 Community 
Outreach Meal 
10- Coffee Group at Tim’s  
1-movie afternoon and 
snacks  

23 
9-sorting and 
decluttering clothing 
cupboard  
12- Table Manna- 
Salvation Army  
1-3 Shuffleboard at 
meeting place-$2 

24 
830-12 drop in  
130- Peer support  

 

 27 
10-1145 
Community 
Outreach Meal 
1-Billiards-$1 
2- open craft 
cupboard  

28 
 
10- Prepare /eat lunch 
with friends – $2 sign up  
Followed by board games 
and social time. 

29 
10-1145 Community 
Outreach Meal 
10-coffee group at Tim’s  
1-mindful journaling/ 
coloring  
2- Radio Bingo-$4  

30 
9-sorting 
decluttering office  
1-3 Shuffleboard at 
meeting place-$2 

31 
830-12 drop in 
1-Movie afternoon- 
Groundhog Day!!! 
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